MARK C. POLONCARZ

COUNTY EXECUTIVE
June 5, 2017
Erie County Legislature
92 Franklin Street — 4™ Floor
Buffalo, New York 14202
RE: Retention of Greenman-Pedersen, Inc.

Engineering Services for Design & Construction Phases
Belscher Road (C.R. 419) Slide Remediation

Town of Concord

ECDPW Project No. CAP-419-17

Dear Honorable Members:

Due to the need to advance the retention of a consultant for the design & construction
phases of the Belscher Road (C.R.) Slide Remediation Project in order to alleviate current safety
and mobility issues affecting the traveling public we are requesting that an Open Item be placed
on the Economic Development Committee agenda for discussion of the above noted project.

Should your Honorable Body require further information, please contact Interim
Commissioner Charles Sickler at the Department of Public Works. Thank you for your

consideration on this matter.
Sincerely’m

Mark. C. Poloncarz, Esq.
Erie County Executive

cc: Charles Sickler, Department of Public Works
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